

LAST DAY TO REGISTER IS FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 5TH

CHILDREN'S RELIGIOUS EDUCATION REGISTRATION

The Religious Education Office is planning ahead for the 2025 - 2026 Formation Year.

Families who are currently enrolled in our program will receive Re-Registration form through their email. All children who plan on continuing in our program must be re-registered each year.

Children need to successfully complete their current Religious Education level before they can move to the next level.

+++++

We are currently accepting new registrations. If you are new to the Parish, please call the main office at 631-265-2200 x111.

Once we have your email address, we can send you a new registration form.

++++

The Religious Education department at Holy Cross will begin the current session October 2025. All catechists will be trained during the summer once we have the program in place. We are dedicated to bringing the same service to our young parishioners that we have had in the past. Textbooks will be distributed only after your child is registered. Please register even if you are not paying at this time to secure a spot for your child in a class. SPACE IS LIMITED!

++++

Religious Education Registration Forms are found on the R/E Forms Page of our website.